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THE ~ESIDENT HAS S~EI .... 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

RECOMMENDED TELEPHONE CALL 

TO: Congressman Pete McCloskey 

DATE: Prior to the President's departure for New Hampshire 
on Thursday, February 19, 1976 

RECOMMENDED BY Rogem Morton /Bo Callaway 

PURPOSE To thank the Congressman for his assistance 
in New Hampshire 

BACKGROUND Congressman McCloskey was in New Hampshire 

TALKING POINTS 

for three days last week can:paigning. Since his 
return, he has generated numerous contacts with 
other moderate/liberal Republican Congressmen to 
enlist their support by making phone calls or personal 
appearances in New Hampshire in the President's 
behalf. The Congressman is returning to New 
Hampshire this weekend with up to 70 supporters 
of the President, some Congressmen, some private 
citizens, all of whom are going at their own expense 
to work in the phone banks, make appearances at 
forums, rallies, etc. All in all, Congressman 
McCloskey has done yeoman service on the 
President's behalf with very little urging from anyone. 

1. Thanks for all your help 

2. I'd appreciate having your evaluation of the 
New Hampshire situation 

3. Please convey my thanks to the people you are 
working with and who are going up to New 
Hampshire this weekend. 

February 18, 1976 

Action '-LJ. 3/7' 
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